
Community Listening
Session

Monarch and Adante Shelters

The Department of Homelessness and Supportive Housing (HSH) is seeking to extend the leases of the
Adante Shelter (610 Geary Street) and the Monarch Shelter (1015 Geary Street). The properties serve as

shelters for San Francisco’s most vulnerable populations. The lease extensions are for 5 years with the
option to extend for another 5. We’d like to convene a community conversation around the sites and

how they’re contributing to the neighborhood.

To register for the meeting,
please scan the QR code below:

5 pm Wednesday, November
20, 2024
On Zoom

Community Meeting

Wednesday, November 20, 2024 
 5pm

https://tinyurl.com/AdanteandMonarchproposal


